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TO ALL OWNERS & RESIDENTS:                           Ref No. 21-53 

 
 

 SECURITY GUARDS 

TESTED POSITIVE OF COVID-19 
 

 

 

It has been confirmed that Four (4) of our security guards have been tested positive of 

Covid-19 on 01 July 2021.   

 

We have mobilized our team to conduct sanitizing at the common area immediately 

and will continue with our strict cleanliness practices and daily sanitation in common 

areas, both in line with guidelines from Ministry of Health (MOH) and National 

Security Council (MKN). 

 

In the meantime, all owners and residents are reminded to stay calm and strictly 

adhere to MOH / MKN SOPs, practice good personal hygiene and to seek 

immediate medical advice should there be any symptoms. We appreciate your 

cooperation to notify the Management immediately should there be any positive 

test of Covid-19. 

 

Your understanding and cooperation on the matter above is deeply appreciated.  

 

For further clarification on the matter above, please contact us at 03-6203 7768 or 

k.cendana@gmail.com 

  

Please stay at home and stay safe.  

Thank you. 

 

 

The Management 

Date: 02 July 2021                   
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Immediate Action Taken on 02 July 2021  
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